3M News Center

Shop3M.com now accepts GSA SmartPay cards for tax
exempt purchases

Government employees are now able to make tax exempt purchases on the 3M direct online
store, Shop3M.com, with a GSA SmartPay card.

To enroll, GSA card holders should register for an account on Shop3M.com and identify they are part of the
SmartPay program. Any purchase made with a GSA VISA or MasterCard would then be qualified as tax exempt.

Even with this new feature on Shop3M, the current 3M government contract purchase process has not changed.
However, Shop3M now provides a way for government employees to make purchases in order to try new
products or purchase items not on contract with the GSA SmartPay card.

Since 2006, Shop3M.com has allowed consumers to purchase a wide variety 3M products directly from the
manufacturer. Currently, GSA SmartPay cards are the only way to make a tax exempt purchase on the site.

About 3M

3M captures the spark of new ideas and transforms them into thousands of ingenious products. Our culture of

creative collaboration inspires a never-ending stream of powerful technologies that make life better. 3M is the

innovation company that never stops inventing. With $31 billion in sales, 3M employs 89,000 people worldwide
and has operations in more than 70 countries. For more information, visit www.3M.com or follow @3MNews on
Twitter.
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